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HOME 

LEARNING 
 

I will put some 
speeding up word 
reading videos on 
Tapestry to watch. 

 
Soft Bear will continue 
to choose a friend to go 
home with each 
weekend. He will bring 
his bag and a special 
book to share.  
 
Soft Bear loves reading 
and would enjoy seeing 
the special stories you 
have at home too! 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
This week has flown by! In DT we started work on making our puppets. We 
looked at our designs and chose the colour felt we wanted to use and then 
started sewing, a couple of at a time. All the children were really excited 
about starting the making part of our DT and are really looking forward to 
taking them home when they are finished. 
 
In history we continued our learning on explorers. We found a little bit about 
Sir Ranulph Fiennes and will continue to find out more over the next couple 
of weeks. 
 
Over the week we have been learning about verbs. We have completed daily 
activities on what verbs are and how to put into sentences. 
 
In maths we continued our learning on numbers to 100. We compared and 
ordered numbers within 100. 
 
A great big thanks to the PTA for all the hard work that had clearly gone in to 
organising and running our Summer Fair. It was lovely to see everyone 
there. The children all enjoyed the different activities. The medals looked 
amazing so well done everyone. 
 
Also, don’t forget it’s Sports Day on Wednesday afternoon (weather permitting) at 
Paignton Rugby Club (the entrance opposite Bay Church) starting at 13:30. 
 
Hopefully, you’ve all received your child’s reports today. If you have any questions 
about these then don’t hesitate to ask. It was great to be able to reflect on their 
learning and progress this year and see how far they’ve all come. 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Attwood   

   



Flourishing Futures 

Our Vision & 
Values 

It was wonderful to 
share our Summer 

Fair with our 
children, staff and 

families. Thank you 
for our wonderful 

PTA for organising. 
 

Live in harmony with 

one another Romans 

12:16 

Star of the Week 
 

This week we celebrate: 
Genesis 

For being extremely brave and 
overcoming his fears 

 

 
Target attendance 98% 

This week’s attendance is 
98% 

 
 

 


